
Friday May 28th 2021 

Dear Parents 

What a lovely sunny end to our half term. 

The perfect weather for sun hats and ice 

cream! 

Congratulations and huge thank you to all 

our students and staff for their hard work 

at Laleham Lea this half term.  

Thank you also to Year 5 for their prayers a 

beautiful Pentecost display in the lower 

corridor. 

The first week back after half term we 

have an additional Open Week from       

Monday to Friday. Please do let your 

friends and family know they can book an               

appointment to visit us in a socially             

distanced and safe manner. We will be        

delighted to welcome them. 

The weather forecast is looking fabulous 

for the Bank Holiday weekend and beyond. 

Wishing you all a lovely, relaxing half term 

with your families. 

Ms Barry  

Head teacher 

Stars of the week 









Year 3 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 made their own Egyptian        

Canopic Jars in Art and Design this 

week. 

Year 2 

In Year 2 this week children had fun in 

Maths comparing the mass of different 

objects using balance scales.  

Reception 

As part of  their ‘Fairytales’ topic  Reception acted 

out the story of Little Red Riding Hood. 

 

Year 6 

Year 6 have written some beautiful 

prayers for our Pentecost classroom 

display this week. 

Year 1 

In Literacy this week, the children in Year 1 used       

adjectives and  similes to write about their 

own amazing Superhero on a mission!  

 

 

 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

deputyhead@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 4 

This Week Year 4 have transformed into First Aid Heroes! 

We learnt about what to do in an event of an emergency and how to put some-

one into the recovery position when unconscious. 

In addition, we looked at gaining an understanding of what can cause asthma 

and will when to call for help. Year 4 know that an asthma attack can be seri-

ous and even life threatening. 

Finally we had fun building a model of the respiratory system using paper bags 

and straws. 

 

Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been looking at the topic 
Sun Safety, this included: 
 Listening to ‘Sammy the Seagulls Story’ and 

answering questions. 
 Investigating the musical instruments whilst 

learning the ‘Sun Safety’ song. 
 Designing a sun safety poster. 
 Learning and reinforcing our knowledge of  2D 

shapes hidden in the summer scene and      
naming them. 

 Comparing numbers and 
ordering them from 1-10 
and 1-20. 

 

Year 5 

Year 5 wrote some beautiful prayers for 

their Pentecost display in the corridor. 


